
¥

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

March 17, 1978

Dear Mr. Bremer:

I am replying for Stu Eizenstat to
your letter of March 9. I look forward
to reading Mr. Fornell's paper; thank
you for sending it.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

?t- #I. )1f"~
Richard M. Neustadt
Assistant Director
Domestic POlicy Staff

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Wisconsin Alumni Research

Foundation
P.O. Box 7365
Madison, Wisconsin 83707


